
 

 

To All Parents and Carers 
 
 
10 October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Evacuation of school today 
 
This is to advise you that there were two emergency evacuations in quick succession at the end of 
lunchtime today triggered by a faulty sensor, which has since been repaired by our external providers.  
Both evacuations operated very smoothly due to efficient and established emergency procedures and the 
excellent behaviour of our students, who acted in a mature and sensible manner throughout. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mr C Heyes 

Headteacher 

 

 


